
MOE Celebrates SG50

   

         MOE Celebrates SG50 with Our Pioneers and Seniors
   

    If you are a former or serving MOE education officer/admin staff (60 and above as at 31 Dec
2014), we are inviting you to celebrate Singapore's Golden Jubilee at Gardens by the Bay on 4
April 2015. Register here  for tickets to the conservatories by 10 February!
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https://www.moesg50atgb.sg/

